
Gardners is delighted to are able to re-instate our Home Delivery service for customers to be able use. We 
have managed to set a safe working environment for a team of staff, adhering to guidelines previously set 
out, and working comfortably within current government guidelines.

Home delivery orders will currently be restricted to single line orders only at this time, this ensures we 
can continue a safe service. For the time being it will also only cover in-stock lines. We currently have over 
400,000 lines in stock, so are pleased to be able to offer this service to help our customers once again 
during this difficult and uncertain time. 

Our digital warehouse of 2.8 million titles is also still very much active, enabling customers who take 
feeds from Gardners so still be able to offer e-products (eBooks and eAudiobooks) to their customers. 

The service is now live ready for you to use. 

We will be continue to review the additional services we can switch back on, and will keep all of our 
customers updated
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